
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Stirling                                                                                  Term: Summer 2      

What we have been learning this term: Photos of our learning: 

Wow! This is the final newsletter and what a 

year it has been in Stirling Class. 

 

Our topic this term has been to renovate 

the outside area, to create a sensory 

garden. The process has been extremely 

rewarding and each student has 

contributed and engaged throughout. The 

project was celebrated and the sentiment 

captured beautifully when all students 

from Post-16 came for our garden opening 

afternoon. It was a pleasure to see the 

pupils interacting, with some Stirling 

students showing their peers around the 

area. A huge thank you to those who 

donated materials and flowers, it has 

made a real difference! 

 

In this beautiful weather, we have been 

fortunate in accessing the many 

opportunities for out of class learning. Our 

end of year activity day was successful 

and students enjoyed a bowling session. 

Great understanding of the game was 

shown, and many strikes were scored. 

Another highlight was the inclusive cricket 

day at Falkland Cricket Club. It is during 

these events where the individual progress 

and personal developments are evident in 

all our young adults. I am immensely proud 

of James, Thomas, Megan and James. It 

has been an absolute privilege to work 

alongside them and I wish them the very 

best for next year.  
We hope you have a wonderful summer!  

The Stirling Team 

 

Stirling’s WOW moments:  

 James T’s horse riding at RDA has gone 

from strength to strength. It is a highlight of 

his week and it is great to see him so 

motivated and animated.  

 We are so proud of James U’s transition 

visits to college. He has embraced the new 

environment and introduction of new staff. 

A very positive start to his next chapter.  

 Megan’s flair for cooking has been 

especially evident. She can identify 

quantities from a recipe and knows when 

she has the same amount on the scales. 

 Thomas’s progression during music therapy 

sessions have been outstanding. His 

confidence has grown, and his 

concentration has developed significantly.  

Key Dates  

Last day of Term 6: Friday 20th July 

Term 1: Thursday 6th September to Friday 19th October   


